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Please make sure we have your up-

to-date contact number and email 

address so that we can contact you 

and keep you updated with our 

message system. 

Hi everyone 

This week we have welcomed back children from Reception and Year 5. In total we have now made 

provision for 99 children in school. Back in week 1 of lockdown we had 8 children on the list, it has 

certainly been a journey of changes for all of us.  

Yesterday the guidance was released about reopening in September. School returns on Wednesday 

2nd September - further details of how the start and end of the day will work will be sent out before we 

come back when we have made all the arrangements that we need to. 

Children will be expected to wear school uniform when we come back 

Children will be in class ‘bubbles’ and will remain together all day so that we minimise the contact 

between the bubble groups. Children will not have to socially distance from each other in their bubble 

but adults will still have to remain 2m away. Regular handwashing and cleaning will continue and 

classrooms will look different as the guidance says children are best kept in rows so that they are not 

directly facing another child. 

Next Friday you will receive your child’s annual report and a transition presentation from next year’s 

teacher. We will be sending these out by email so please let us know if you have not had emails from 

us during lockdown so we can update our system. If you need us to send a report to another person 

(with parental responsibility), please send us their email address also.  

School will close on Thursday 16th July for all pupils. 

 Mrs Barnes 

Learning Champions of the Week - You are fantastic! 

  Reece J 

  Annabelle P 

  Jayden G (y5) 

  Henry H 

  Dexter Jackson 

  Isabelle S  

  Maddison Murphy 

 





TERM DATES FOR 2020-2021 

AUTUMN TERM 2020 

Wed 2 Sept 2020    Fri 23 Oct 2020 

Tues 3 Nov 2020    Fri 18 Dec 2020 

 

SPRING TERM 2021 

Tues 5 Jan 2021    Fri 12 Feb 2021 

Mon 22 Feb 2021    Wed 31 Mar 2021 

 

SUMMER TERM 2021 

Mon 19 Apr 2021    Fri 28 May 2021 

Mon 7 June 2021    Tues 20 July 2021 

 

MAY DAY 2021 

Mon 3 May 2021 

 

INSET DAYS 

Tues 1 Sept 2020 

Mon 2 Nov 2020 

Mon 4 Jan 2021 

Thurs 1 Apr 2021 

Wed 21 July 2021 

Tamworth Library will re-open on 20th July. It will initially open from 10am to 4pm Monday to Friday and 9am to 1pm on Saturday 
and offer limited services: a book returns point and an order and collect service. There will be no browsing but you can ask us to 
select books for you with our order and collect service by: 

 telephone – 0300 111 8000 

email Tamworth.Library@staffordshire.gov.uk or 

online form https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Libraries/Order-and-collect-library-service.aspx 

Glascote and Wilnecote Libraries are Community Managed Libraries and they will be supported to open at their own pace. Library 
cards can be used in any Staffordshire Library so Glascote and Wilnecote Library users are welcome to use Tamworth Library.  

All loans will be automatically extended until 5 September and fines will not be charged for late returns so please do not worry if 
you have books at home, please continue to enjoy them  
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